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2024/05/17
Camden planners
Via e-mail to planning@camden.gov.uk
To whom it may concern

Application No: 2024/057/P – 24 Anglers Lane NW5 3DD

As the owner of 23 Anglers Lane I object to the above application on the following grounds:-

1. The proposed elevation of the extension to the roof would invade the privacy that the garden has enjoyed. Further more the window could possibly overlook my second bedroom.
2. The proposed external cladding is out of keeping with the other houses in Anglers Lane & Raglan Street.

3. The contiguous line of characteristic horizontally grooved render which runs along the front and side of the house is typical of the houses in this area and its removal is therefore unacceptable.

4. Bearing in mind that the property is in a conservation area it would be an ideal time to reinstate some of the original window, as I did myself (the two upper floor windows) when they needed replacing.
Yours faithfully

Ann Jones
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